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WEEKS AHEAD OF SCHEDULE, VDOT COMPLETES WORK ON ISLE OF 

WIGHT COUNTY BRIDGE 
 

ISLE OF WIGHT COUNTY – Crews with the Virginia Department of Transportation 

have completed a full beam replacement on the Route 638/Mill Creek Road bridge over 

Burnt Mill Swamp in Isle of Wight County. 

 

The project was completed two weeks ahead of schedule, and the road has now reopened 

to traffic.  

 

Motorists are advised to plan their commute by using VDOT’s free traffic information 

tools:  

 Download the 511 smartphone app, or 511-integrated Waze app. 

 Visit the 511 Virginia website or dial 511 for traffic information on your phone. 

 Follow @511HamptonRoads and @VaDOTHR on Twitter. 
 

  

The Route 638/Mill Creek Road bridge over Burnt Mill Swamp in Isle of Wight County recently reopened to traffic after 

a full beam replacement. Photo: Virginia Department of Transportation 
 

http://www.virginiadot.org/travel/511.asp
http://www.virginiadot.org/travel/511.asp#web


 


